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Dear Readers, and colleagues, 

It is great pleasure to present the new issue of the Journal of Entrepreneurship 
and Innovation Management. Despite the pandemic period, we have received 
quite high number of papers from researchers in the field of innovation, 

entrepreneurship and other related subjects. We are thankful for those who supporting 
us either by sending their research results. We also received a great support from the 
reviewer to improve the quality of the papers. Without their support it would not be 
possible to bring the Journal to this level. 

In this new issue, we have different well addressed six research papers from variety 
of topics of the education and technological growth, entrepreneurial marketing and 
entrepreneurship, innovative behaviors, and deep tech entrepreneurship. We hope 
this issue will also provide useful information both researchers, professionals as well 
as it will also provide useful information for policy makers.

Finally, I like to remind you that you can access all our past and current issues 
with no charge. I strongly recommend you to read our publications and I believe 
this will be helpful for your current research and professional business. By using this 
opportunity, I wish you a Happy New Year. 

Best Regards

	
Cevahir UZKURT

Editor-in Chief


